Dear Parents /Carers,

We are running “Bedtime stories “again this year for Foundation, KS1 and KS2 Classes.
Date: Wednesday 18" January 2017

Time: 5.15 -6 pm

If your child/children would like to participate, they are to come to school wearing their pyjamas,
onesies etc. and are to bring a cushion or pillow to lie on-(soft cuddly toy optional).

Children will also be served a drink and a biscuit. If your child has any allergies please let your child’s
teacher know before the evening.

This year we plan to release the children as we do at the end of the day. As it will be dark in the
playgrounds, we would like you to wait near the classrooms to ensure that every child is released
safely to an adult. KS2 children who come to the Foundation playground will go to the classroom of
their youngest sibling and be released with them.

World Book Day -Thursday 2" March 2017

In order to encourage the children’s love of reading, we would like the children to come to school
dressed up as a character from a fictional book and if possible bring the book along with them to
share.

Any queries please contact your child’s class teacher.

Kind regards,

Mrs A Moncrieff —Deputy Head teacher, English Subject Leader



